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August 2025 VILLAGE VIEW 

 

Wishing the following residents, a wonderful birthday celebration this month: 

Mary S.   James F.    Lorna D. 

Joan M.   Gerald M.    Victoria S. 

Loreen P.   Lawrence D.    Judith G. 

Sylvia P.   Rosemarie R.   Don T. 

Ruth T.   Fredrick H.    Carol J. 

Irene P.   Edwina M.    

    

 

New Tenant Orientation 

We will be holding another New Tenant meeting in September in the second-floor 

lounge.    It is a great way to meet some of your neighbours of Legion Village.  I invite 

the Resident Board Representatives to attend so they can meet the new residents and 

be there to answer any questions about the Board process.   If any tenants have 

questions, they can call Chyvone Samis at 905-372-8705 x101, or Michael at 905-372-

8705 x103.    At these meetings, we discuss safety issues, including fire safety and 

evacuation, and some of our activities we have in the Rec Hall and lounges.  
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Donations for the month of July were graciously received: 

In Memory of Lois Marsland by Murray G. and to Activity Fund by Dianne D. 

Donations in Memory of someone, or for Resident Activity Fund can be made at 

anytime in the office.  Please leave donations in an envelope, with your name and 

unit# so we can issue a tax receipt (for donations of $20 or more).  Tax receipts are 

issued by the end of the month, each month.  

 

Activities Update  

CELEBRATING OUR RESIDENTS AND STAFF AT LEGION VILLAGE 

We will be celebrating the residents and staff at Legion Village at our annual resident 

picnic on August 15th 2025.  Please set the date to join us in the courtyard and under 

the tent on the south lawn for food, games and a special performance by Unrehearsed 

(Bob and Lee).  The festivities get underway at 12:00 noon and run until 2:30pm.   

August 4h Office and Store Closed for Civic Holiday 

August 7th and 21st    2:00 PM Join us in the Rec Hall for Ice Cream Socials 

August 11th   12:00 noon Join us in the Rec Hall for a Pot Luck 

Please do not forget to sign up on the sheet posted on the Activity Board on the First 

Floor and let us know what you will bring.  The Activity Department will provide the 

beverages for all in attendance.   

August 5th and 19th   12:00 Noon in the Rec Hall -  BBQ 

These BBQ events are put on by the Activity Department and run in the Rec Hall.  The 

cost is $15.00 per ticket.  Included, is your choice of Hamburger or Hot Dog; Salad; Ice 

Cream; Coffee or Tea.  Tickets must be purchased for this event from Tammy at the 

front desk.  Please watch the calendars for future BBQ events. 

August 27th   2:00 PM Join us in the Rec Hall for August Birthdays 

Please come out and celebrate our Residents with Birthdays in August in the Pub at 

2PM. 

August 28th    10:00 AM Join us for Belleville Casino and Mall Trip 
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Sign up on Activity Board by August 22nd 

August 28th    6:30 PM Join us in the Main Lounge for the Foresters Entertaining 

August 29th    7:00 PM Join us in the Phase III for Pat and Ren 

*Dates and times are subject to change.  Please see Activity Board for up-to-date 

information. 

I’d like to remind those that have not joined our Facebook page to do so.  We would 

love to see you join, so you can keep up to date with the activities here at Legion 

Village.  Also, please check out our newly designed website at www.legionvillage.ca  

 

Maintenance Update: 

Please remember not to disturb the plants on the ledges on the 2nd floor, or anywhere 

around the grounds.  These flowers and plants are well cared for and loved by many 

residents.  We do not want to see plants and flowers harmed in any way. 

Please be kind and clean up after your pets.  Just another gentle reminder to use the 

poop and scoop bags by the Rec Hall to clean up after your pooch! 

Please remember that the patio and all other covered sitting areas, including the 

gazebo and pergolas are all non-smoking areas.  You must be at least 9m away from 

the door of the covered area.  Non-smoking signs indicate areas where smoking is 

prohibited.  Smoking is only allowed in designated areas. 

A reminder not to leave anything valuable outside.  While we have security cameras 

installed, we can not see all the areas around Legion Village.    Items outside are left at 

your own risk, so please take care in bringing items inside if possible. 

Another reminder of the cooling stations at Legion Village.  All lounges in Phase 1, 

Phase 3 Blue room and Solarium are cooling stations 24 hours a day.  The Rec Hall is a 

cooling station Monday to Friday from 8:00 am – 5: 00 PM.  Please do not adjust the 

temperatures on the air conditioning units or turn them off.  They are set at 

temperatures to keep the rooms cool.  Please keep all doors closed to keep the cool 

temperatures effective. 

 

 

http://www.legionvillage.ca/
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DIETARY UPDATE 

We will be conducting our regular Food Committee Meeting in the Rec Hall on 

Thursday September 11th at 2:00 PM.  Those that wish to voice their concerns or learn 

about our meal program should plan to attend. This meeting will be an opportunity to 

discuss, in a group setting, any issues or concerns residents have with menu items. We 

will run this meeting every second month so next meeting will take place in November. 

Any resident wanting to meet with Cathy to discuss Dietary Concerns please call her at 

905-372-8705 extension 106 to book an appointment. Cathy will discuss issues and 

help generate suggestions to follow to improve your diet.  

In the summer months, due to the heat and humidity in the kitchen, the Dietary staff 

will be using paper plates at times.  Please understand that this is to help reduce the 

humidity levels in the kitchen, by not having to run the dish machine to wash the 

plates. 

Please remember to be kind and respectful to your seatmates in the dining room.  

Rude and/or aggressive behaviour will not be tolerated, and it may lead to removal 

from your table and/or the dining room. 

STAY SAFE AND COOL!!!! 

And the final word….. 

 

With the recent heat waves and rising temperatures, please keep hydrated with room 

temperature water.  Remember, that coffee, tea and juice will not hydrate you. 

 

Michael Eden 

Executive Director 


